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From: Torpoint Town Council <adminassistant@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk>

Sent: 18 June 2021 10:19

To: Milly Southworth

Subject: FW: St Columba

Hi Milly

Please see below response from St Columba an Torpoint RFC re section 137 grant funding. Please let me know
if/fhow you want me to respond

Kind Regards
Tina

Tina Morris
Support Officer Torpoint Town Council
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This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they
are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify
the system manager. This message contains confidential
information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are
not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or
copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if
you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail
from your system. If you are not the intended recipient you are
notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in
reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited.

From: Mark <clubtreasurer@stcolumbarugbyclub.co.uk>
Sent: 17 June 2021 20:18

To: adminassistant@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk

Cc: clubchair@stcolumbarugbyclub.co.uk

Subject: St Columba

Dear Tina,

My name is Mark Tebbs and | have taken over from Rob Lowe as treasurer of St Columba and Torpoint RFC. | took
over in April and | am still trying to get up to speed with our accounts.

Thank you for your e-mail about the grant Torpoint Town Council kindly agreed to for our club. During the pandemic
it has been difficult to spend but we have spent some and have allocated money for future spending.



We have currently used the money for several training courses for our coaches and safeguarding courses for the
club committee. We also have managed to get our scrum machine repaired, purchase training tops and socks. We
are hoping to purchase a full set of training bibs in a variety of sizes, some match balls, some low hurdles, some post
pads and various training aids for all ages.

If there is anything else you need please do not hesitate to contact me.

Many thanks,

Mark Tebbs
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